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December 20, 2021 

Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario  
Legislative Building, Queen's Park  
Toronto ON 
M7A 1A1 
 
Dear Premier: 

Re: Daylight Savings Time 

Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of South Frontenac 

passed the following resolution at their regular meeting held November 16, 2021. 

Moved by Mayor Vandewal    Seconded by Councillor Sleeth 

That the Council of the Corporation of the Township of South Frontenac support Bill 214 

passed by the Legislative Assembly of Ontario in 2020 to make Daylight Saving Time 

standard time.  

And that this resolution be forwarded to the Premier of Ontario, the Premier of Quebec, and 

all Ontario Municipalities, asking that further discussions with Quebec and New York State 

take place in order for the Eastern Time Zone to remain at standard time and to discontinue 

Daylight Savings Time in this zone.      Carried. 

South Frontenac Council is aware that the Attorney General will only enact the bill in 

coordination with the Province of Quebec and New York State. We strongly encourage other 

Ontario municipalities to support this initiative to discontinue the changing of the clocks twice 

a year. 

We look forward to receiving any updates on this matter.  

Yours truly 

 

Angela Maddocks 
Clerk 
 
c.c. Francois Legault, Premier of Quebec       

mailto:amaddocks@southfrontenac.net
http://www.southfrontenac.net/

